
 
 

Next Steps 
 

9.11.23 
 
The Curriculum Committee Chair will give an update on the 
minutes and next steps to the board.  
 
The Curriculum Committee heard from Guidance staff PreK - 
12. Each shared their curriculum guides or maps for the 
upcoming year. Links to each of these guides can be found on 
the agenda, minutes, and curriculum site. 
 
Next meeting is October 16th and the committee will welcome 
K-1 staff. 
 
 

 
 


